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Fall is invthe Air!

Beaches;, hiking, vacatiow trips, staycations;
bawbecues, fomily reunions are mostly fond memories.

Now beging the season of crisp cool days and nighty -
bowling - bunco- - football gaumes - plavyoffs for the
World Series and more.

It's also-time for getting together with friends and
fomily - including your Tuwrner faomily - come o doww
to-the Clul- and shawe your suummer memories and
creale some new ones.



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Hello Turner Members,

Well summer is coming to an end and now we start
moving into fall season and that means more activity at the club. I
hope that everyone enjoyed the past couple of months and will
continue to enjoy the outdoors for a while longer. That in mind I
ask that everyone start thinking of indoor fun such as our bowling
leagues, maybe a dart league if anyone is interested in getting this
started or maybe shuffleboard, as a way to spend some time with
your Turner friends and family.

We will be starting up our regular monthly
meetings this month and I would really like to see a great turnout
so we can get some good thoughts and ideas on the direction we
take moving into the fall and winter months. We need to plan for
the fall/winter season and push to get an influx of member
participation as the weather changes because this is the time we
start to bring in revenue for the club which is greatly needed after
coming out of the slow summer season. That being said we were
able to get through the summer a bit better than previous years due
to the volunteer bartending from our regular bartenders so please
thank your bartenders with a thank you and nice tips!

Please check the spirit or your weekly blast as to
any events coming this fall and for a notice of dinner dates and
specials we will have during the fall season. At this point we will
still have a cook for Friday (special thanks to Bob Yormick) who
also provided our members the opportunity to have a bite to eat on
Fridays with a tavern menu with a twist for quite a bit of the
summer. As I have said before we need to continue to support our
club whenever possible so that we can enjoy all the great times
and great friends we have at the club for many years to come! |
look forward to seeing many of you on the bowling lanes and at
the club for a nice frosty beverage.

We are into our new fall schedule for club hours now that
Labor Day is over so check the spirit for when we are open to stop
in to have a cold one and say hello!

PLEASE, COME ON DOWN AND SUPPORT

YOUR CLUB!
With Turner Greetings
David Schmidt, President

P.S. T can be reached anonymously @ daveandlor@aol.com if
there is any comment or suggestion or idea that you would like
heard.
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STL Tickets

Stop on down to the Club and pick up
your STL tickets. One ticket at $5.00
gets you the opportunity to win up to
$100 for the month of September.
You don’t even have to keep track of
the numbers — John and Sue Ann
Lengyel will take care of that — thank
you for doing that you two.

THE TURNER SPIRIT STAFF
ARTICLE DEADLINE: 15™ OF THE MONTH

Kim Nolan........ccccoeveieininrennne 315-247-8569
E-mail: nolan812@outlook.com
MAILING:

Mary O’'Hara ....cccceeeeeveeveeeenee 315-415-8817
ADVERTISING & SPONSORS:

TAMMY FIACCHIL.........................315-447-6245

Syracuse Turners Website:
www.syracuseturners.com

American Turners Website:
www.americanturners.com

BOARD MEETING:

Tuesday
September 12, 2023

6:30 p.m.

GENERAL MEETING:

Tuesday
September 26, 2023 - 6:30 p.m.
Honorary meeting immediately
following the General Meeting
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BOARD OF TRUSTEES
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Don Schmidt Sr Jeff Dargiewicz
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The Turner Spirit is supported in Memory of:

Ted Barbuto
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Richard Brennan

Helen Brown

Phil Cerimeli

Gert & Bob Farrington
Elaine Fenchel

James Galloway
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Emerson & Doris Haag
Bill Haag Sr. & Ellen Haag
Dick & Fred Haag
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Bud & Bea Heimerman
Bill & Lil Hess

Ted & Dorothy Hoffman
Bill, Sr. & Anita Hooper
John & Dorothy Horba
Gabby Karwoski
Sharon Karwoski

Bob Knapp

Al & Barb Knieser
Donald Knight

Don & Bev Kraushaar
Taber & Mary Jane Kraushaar
Joseph E. & Gussie Kuehlman
Joseph & Harriet Kuehlman
Norm Lening

Kate Leskowski

Louis & Chuck Luttinger
Chuck & Kathy Lynch

Bill & Irene Marquart
Gertrude F. McGuire

Harry Michel

Carrie Morgan

Betty & Jack Moss Sr.

John Moss

Scotty Mulholland

August & Lottie Noldan
Hugo & Klara Noldan
Henry & Julie Noldan

Bill & Marion Nowack
Jerry O’Hara

Tom O’Hara

Tom Sr. & Leona O’Hara
Marianna & Arthur Osbelt
Clara Pfrang

Betty Phelan

Dorothy Phelan
Theresa & Eddie “Fuzzy”Pierce
Ed & Evie Polzin

Len and Tess Rauch
Sam Rifkin

Dot Schiano

Anne Schmidt

Norm Schmidt

Adolf & Mary Schreiber
Jo & Karl Schreiber
David Seib

Harold & Anna Seib
Jim Sims

Jeanne & Bill Sweeting
Arlene & Stan Sutor
Bea & Chuck Taylor
Doug Taylor

Norma & Bill Thater
Ron Thomas

Fred Tinklepaugh

Dick Windish

Anne White

Jerry & Paulette Zerrillo

Gary & Judy Bacon

Deb Barbuto

Ron & Bette

Tammy & Don Brodhead
Henry & Mary Cappa
Ann Marie Cerimeli
Jeff & Molly Dargiewicz
Bob Fenchel

Chris & Tammy Fiacchi
Sally Frenza

Monica Galloway

Kim & Mark Nolan
Roger Haag

Cheryl Hammond

Patty Heffron

Bob & Susan Hess

Individual Patrons

Call Tammy Fiacchi @ 487-2783 to become a Patron

Bill & Barb Hooper

Paul “PK” Karwoski
Marge Kennedy

Bob Kesel & Heather Hess
Kay Knapp

Sheila Knight

Omer & Pat Labrecque
Deborah Lengyel

John & Sue Lengyel
Melanie Lengyel-Degroot
Vicki Logan

Bob Mangan

Kathy Michel

Francine & Tom Moran
Al Morgan

Bob & Janet Nolan

Kathy Nolan

Kelley Nolan

Sean Nolan

Mary O’Hara

Edward Purcell

John & Marie Rauch
Francis Reagan
Patricia Scherch

Don Schmidt, Sr.
Jenien Seib

Steve & Sue Shires
Stan & Debbie Simon
Frank & Phyllis Smith
Mike & Mary Smorol
Pat & Kathy Spagnola
Peggy & Lou Tarby
Lynn & Ray Taylor
Martha & Darrin O’Hara
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Donald W. Knight
President
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FUNERAL HOME, INC.

900 N. Salina Street
Syracuse, New York 13208

(315) 422-2534

Patricia A. Knight Scholl
Director

AVAILABLE YEAR-ROUND
BY APPOINTMENT

SUE ANN M.
LENGYEL, EA

MASTER TAX ADVISOR
OFFICE MANAGER

VIRTUAL INSTRUCTOR

8017 Oswego Rd Plaza

Rte 57 Unit C

Liverpool, NY 13090

Office: 315.652.1369

Fax: 315.622.4524
sueann.lengyel@tax.hrblock.com




Club Hours Effective September 11, 2023
Tuesday to Friday: 4 p.m. to close*
Saturday: Noon to close**
*We will be open on Mondays starting Monday, September 25"
**Close will be 6:00 p.m. on Saturdays unless there is an event going on at the club or there’s a full bar of patrons.

KITCHEN NEWS!

The kitchen will be open on for Friday night dinners beginning September 15th. Please come on down and support Bob
and the club. Dinner specials are reflected on the calendar included in the Spirit. For questions regarding dinners,
please feel free to call the club. Kitchen hours are 5:30 to 7:30.

It's time to dust off those bowling balls and shoes and get ready for another fun season of bowling. If you want to bowl
in any of our leagues, please just leave your name at the bar and someone will get back to you.

The Barb Knieser Memorial Ladies league will have their meeting Thursday, September 14" at 6:30 p.m and a practice
bowling night on September 28th.. If there are any ladies that would like to join us, please contact Laurie Dineen at 315-
569-4372 or lauried353@gmail.com

The Wednesday night league will meet on Thursday, September 14" at 6:00 (be a great night to stop in for a couple of
beers and conversation with those you haven’t seen in a bit). Practice night will be September 27", They are always
looking for some new bowlers. If interested, contact John Hogan at jnn_hogan@yahoo.com.

The Chuck Lynch Memorial league will have its meeting on Monday, September 25th at 6:30 p.m. Please contact
Randy Taylor at 315-575-0705 if you have any questions.

And last but not least, the Friday night Mixed Leagues will be starting back up in October.
Check the October Spirit for details!




PRIMFE RIB DINNER

We will be having a special Prime Rib dinner on Sunday, September 24™ from 4:00 to 6:00.

Come on down and watch some football and have a great dinner to go along with it. Dinner will include Prime
Rib, baked potato and a vegetable for the low price of $20.00 for members and $25.00 for non-members.

Reservations will need to be made no later than Thursday, September 21*
so we know much Prime Rib to purchase.

Baseball Pool Party

It’s almost the end of the baseball season so you know what that means? Yup it’s time for those of you that
are in the Baseball Pool to have our year end party. It will be held on Saturday, October 21st with appetizers
at 5:30 and dinner at 6:30. Please contact Judy Bacon if you CANNOT attend so we know
how many steaks to order.

BUNCO

Bunco will be starting up again in October. We play every 3" Wednesday of each month.
We're always looking for new players and subs.

Contact Karen Smorol or Nikki Gallardo for any questions.

Always a good time and some great snacks.




CONGRATULATIONS SUE SHIRES!

Sue successfully defended her title of the top Senior Woman golfer at the American Turners National Golf
tournament in Covington KY this summer. She played very well and we are all very proud of her!

Robert Hess Emmri::|a§ng;iﬁrgépmm ANGRYs

Air Heat (315) 303-0433

gpanks Inc. theangrygarlic@gmail.com
8014 Henry Clay Blvd 29 0SWEGQ ST, BALDWINSVILLE, NY 13027

Liverpool, NY 13090 bob@airheatsparks.com theangrygarfic.com E3 1
315-622-1081 www.airheatsparks.com "
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Syracuse Turners, Inc.
619 N. Salina St.
Syracuse, NY 13208

MM ORIWASH

Waterless Bike Wash

-2909 Lafa'yétte Rd. : e
Lafayéttc_e, N.Y.13084 ~° = wwwdwgintnet/msmorol

Phone: 315:457-2310 Fax:315-453 -7982 . - S50 00y
941 Old Liverpool Rd, Liverpool, NY 13088 - MIKE SmoRor. o : ;
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